
 

Dear All, 

 

The Commissione Nazionale per le Società e la Borsa (CONSOB) reports that the companies: 

 

GMoption, LinkGM Limited and BT Systems Ltd  

 

are not authorised to provide investment services or carry out activities in Italy in any way and, 

including through the website www.gmoption.com.  

 

 

Best regards 

 

International Relations Office 

CONSOB 

ph. +39068477381 

 

 

 

 


